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CITY OF NORMAN, OK 
STAFF REPORT 

DATE: 3/28/25 

TO: Shannon Stevenson, City Manager 

FROM: Anthony Purinton, Assistant City Attorney 

SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to contract K-2324-94 Disposition and Development 
Agreement Between the City of Norman Oklahoma and Milestone Property 
Development, LLC. 

 
BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION: 

The City of Norman received funding under the Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery 
Funds (SLFRF) program, as authorized by the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). The City 
allocated 6.4 million dollars of its SLFRF award to be used for Affordable Housing. On 11/14/23, 
Norman City Council entered into an Agreement with Milestone Property Development LLC to 
develop real property located on the NE Corner of Imhoff and Oakhurst for an affordable housing 
development using a combination of City SLFRF and Low Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) 
funding.   

The attached Addendum #2 allows for greater flexibility in choosing a title and closing company. 
After speaking with the developers, it was suggested that a title company with greater experience 
with LIHTC developments would be more appropriate, given the complexity of the transaction.   

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends approval of the Addendum #2 to contract K-2324-94. 
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